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A cashless cafeteria system is operated in the Dining Hall at break (11.05 —
11.25am) and at lunch time from 1.30 to 2.15pm. This means that a wide range of
individual items will be available for purchase. A two-course meal this year costs
£2.50.

A packed lunch can be broughtin from home and eaten here also.

It is worth noting that the school caterers provide a variety of breakfasts & snacks
which may be purchased and consumed in the Dining Hall before school and during
break. We do not allow students in Years 7-11 to go home to lunch unless there are
exceptional circumstances.

As mentioned, we operate a biometric (thumbprint) cashless catering system in all
three of our canteens across our school sites. Parents can top up their child's
account via the school gateway, an online system also used for payment of school
trips.

We also accept cash or cheques which can be paid at the school reception every
day. This money will then be credited to the student's account the same day, or the
next school day if money is paid in after 10am.

Students are able to use our pre-order point or pre order app from 4pm to 8.15am
the following day to pre-order their break or lunch time meals. These pre-ordered
items are then collected from a separate table, which helps to keep queues down to
a minimum. ‘

Please find further details of the school's biometric cashless catering system, school
gateway system or sample menu options on the school website.
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